
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
May 9, 2018 
 
Tommy Lawson    
Wastewater Manager 
City of Stuttgart  
612 South College Street 
Stuttgart, AR 72160 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number: AR0034380, AFIN: 01-00214, Approval of Corrective 

Action Plan 
    
   
Dear Mr. Lawson, 
 
The Department reviewed the Corrective Action Plan (CAP) submitted on March 28, 2017 and 
the follow-up report dated May 8, 2018 for the above referenced facility. The CAP has been 
approved.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 
me at 501-682-0635 or you may e-mail me at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


